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I'm writing to express my strong opposition to Senate Bill 210. I believe this bill 

undermines the accessibility and inclusivity that have been the hallmarks of Oregon's 

electoral system for decades. By dismantling the proven vote-by-mail system and 

imposing restrictive measures, this legislation threatens to disenfranchise countless 

voters and erode the inclusive democracy that Oregonians champion. Please oppose 

SB 210 and continue to support policies that make voting as accessible and equitable 

as possible for all citizens. 


